
13th January 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had a really busy couple of weeks here at school. The Pantomime, Cinderella at the Municipal 

Hall, was a great success. The children looked like they were having a brilliant time and we all enjoyed 

the ice creams. It was lovely to see the whole school together enjoying the fun. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At the assembly today, we thanked Lynne Blackburn for being the Chair of Governors here at Primet 

for the last 8 years. Lynne has supported school over the years and has always wanted the best for the 

children, families and the staff. She has been a wonderful support for myself and with her help I’m sure 

you would all agree about the school going from strength to strength under her leadership. Lynne will 

stay on the board of Governors and replacing her as Chair is Miss Julie Sutcliffe. Julie comes with a 

wealth of knowledge about schools and she is passionate about Primet and also wants the best for 

everyone. We are delighted that she is taking up this position and we are all looking to working with 

Julie over the years. 

Also, to support your children more with their reading we have our reading system that is linked with 

the phonics scheme that we teach in school called Little Wandle. There is a course for parents on this 

newsletter it would be great to see lots of you here at school. 

I hope everyone has a great weekend and stay safe. 

Yours sincerely  

 

Christopher Holmes  

Head teacher 
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Follow us on Facebook  
www.facebook.com/primetprimary 

Please ensure your child has their PE 
kits in school.  
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Certificate & Award Winners 
6th January 2023 

Year R:  Oscar,Carter,Thea 
Year 1:  Francis,Maliyah, Hareem 
Year 2:  Alexis,Hafsa,Dalton 
Year 3: Roman, Riley, Cole 
Year 4: Noah, Sarah, Klay 
Year 5: Mason, Ethan, Inaya 
Year 6: Florence, Marwan, Elise 
Lunchtime award: Sukayna , Mason  
 

13th January 2023 
Year R:  Patrick, Kobi, George. 
Year 1:  Robert, Kohen,Vilhan 
Year 2:  Zachary, Stefan, Eshaal 
Year 3:  Sharnie,Roman,Aleena 
Year 4:  Skyla, Theo, Samera 
Year 5: Zohra, Kiran, Andreea 
Year 6: Bushra,Barir,lily 
Lunchtime award Masooma, Grace 
Attendance:  KS1 Year 2 KS2 Year 4 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Follow us on Facebook  
www.facebook.com/primetprimary 

 

Dates for your Dairy  

19th January - Phonics Coffee Afternoon 

10th  February –Break up for half term  

20th Feb - Inset Day 

21st Feb –Return to school  

Reception Intake September 2022 

The deadline for applications for a place in our 

Reception class from September 2023 is 15th 

January 2023. If your child will be 4 years old by 

31st August 2023, you must make an applica-

tion for a school place before 15th January 

2023. Please contact the school office if you 

have any        queries. 

 
 

 

KS1 Coffee  

Afternoon 

Thursday 19th January 2023  

2:00pm - 3:00pm 

 

 

Children with 100%        

attendance could be in  

chance of winning a bike.  

The winner will be draw at 

the end of the term!  


